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3.18 No Eating, Drinking on the Bus 1 of 1 
 

March 2009 
 

Policy Statement 
 
STS does not permit students to eat or drink on school buses under contract to STS or the respective school 
boards because of safety concerns related to allergies and choking hazards and to enhance the cleanliness of 
the vehicle.  The bus driver reserves the right to ask students to dispose of open food or drink on the bus.   
 
 

Procedure 
 

• STS staff will notify the bus companies, who are responsible for educating their bus drivers with respect 
to this expectation.   

• Students who attempt to board with open food or drink will be informed they must dispose of same prior 
to boarding.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


